
MEMORANDUM FOR THE CHAIR, COMMITTEE ON LEGISLATIVE BRANCH 
AND PUBLIC FINANCE 

SUBJECT: Issues Before the Committee With Respect to Article 
VII (Eligibility to Vote) 

Based on the limited number of proposals submitted on this 
subject, the Committee has at least three issues to consider with 
respect to this article: 

1. It has been proposed that the provision directing the 
legislature to provide criteria by which domicile and residence 
are determined for voting purposes should be deleted on the 
grounds that the legislature has already acted. 

2. It has been suggested that U.S. citizenship alone (and 
not U.S. national status) be required as a qualification to vote. 

3. It has been proposed that any person who lives in a 
Senatorial District for one year should be required to vote in 
that Senatorial District. 


